
​ MOQ  CHANGE  NOTICE 

16 January 2023 

Dear Customer, 

We are sorry to inform you that our suppliers have increased the Minimum Order Quantity 

(MOQ) for certain raw materials that are required to manufacture the part(s) listed below. 

As a result, effective immediately, we are forced to increase our MOQ.  Any OPEN PO’s will 

not be able to be filled unless revised for the new MOQ below. 

Part #  Old  MOQ  New MOQ  Replacement Available 

Regards, 

Charles Tepper 

VP Sales Engineering 

11/F, Tai Yau Building           181 Johnston Road           Wanchai, Hong Kong 86 15167773730
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